
Additional funding is for current work scope only. Expanded work scopes or additional phases of your 

project will require a new application. 

 

Application for Additional Funding 
 

1. Grant Information 

 Grant Name: 22FRP70 Lake Worth Beach Eden Place Sea Level Rise Mitigation 

 

2. Project Information 

a. What are the additional funds you are requesting?  $491,375.00 

 

 

b. Provide justification for additional funds. 

The Eden Place Sea Level Rise Mitigation project was originally estimated to have a total project 

cost of $600,000.  This project is intended to address chronic flooding at the eastern terminus of 

16th Avenue North, which currently lacks a stormwater outfall and adequate storage to alleviate 

local flooding. In the preliminary stages of the project, it has been determined that more 

substantial shoreline protection will be needed around the new outfall to address erosion issues 

due to high tides, and safety measures will be needed (e.g., rails or ramp).  Further, the permitting 

and design phases will be more involved than originally contemplated, as the project location is 

immediately north of the Lake Worth Beach Golf Course, which may be subject to additional 

permit restrictions.  Additional analyses will need to be conducted by the project engineer to 

ensure that the proposed improvements will provide resiliency in times of heavy rainfall and high 

tides.   

 

c. How much additional match has been secured? $491,375.00 

 

 


